
 

 

 

 

29th November, 2019 

My Dear LSPS Students, 

P.4 Educational Visit: Heritage Walk 

The Heritage Walk for P.4 students was held on 5th November, 2019. This year we went to the 

Sai Wan Fort, Sai Wan Cemetery & Stanley Military Cemetery. I always learn something new 

every time I participate in this event. The P.4 boys are curious to know about the Lasallians 

who endured hardship and lost their lives during the war. It is always a solemn moment for all 

of us. I would like to express my gratitude to the PTA and the Heritage Team of La Salle 

College Old Boys’ Association for organising this meaningful event. Below are glimpses of some 

moments:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Our Chinese Orchestra participated in the 2019 Hong Kong Youth Music 

Interflows on 26th November, 2019 and captured the Champion! Excellent! 

Our Football Team took part in the All Hong Kong Inter-Primary Schools 5-a-side 

Football Competition. Though they couldn’t get through to the next round, they did 

their very best. Wonderful! 

 

Student Achievements 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

I know that some teams had missed some training sessions 

because of the class suspension. Thank you to all the students, 

teachers and coaches for still participating in the competitions 

and doing your best. The whole school is cheering for you! 

 

 



 

 

We had a special group of 

visitors today from De La 

Salle College Mangere 

Auckland, New Zealand. 

They are now in Hong 

Kong on a four-day 

exchange programme with 

La Salle College. The 

students enjoyed walking 

around our campus and 

meeting all of you. 

PTA Annual General Meeting 

The PTA Annual General Meeting was held on 1st November, 2019. During the meeting, the PTA 

gave reports on their work and finances of last year. We were glad to announce the 

appointment of the Teacher Directors and to have the election of the Parent Directors for 

the 2019-2020 school year. Last but not least, we enjoyed the wonderful performances by our 

students. The School looks forward to working with the PTA in enriching the school lives of our 

students. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visitors from New Zealand! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Prayer 

I’d like to share a prayer. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               St. John Baptist de La Salle, 

               pray for us. 

               Live Jesus in our hearts, 

               forever! 

 

We are one big family and are always here for one another. 

May God continue to look after everyone in our Lasallian family. 

Dear Lord 

Make our school a place of laughter and friendship, 

Make our school a place where we learn, 

Make our school a place where we are kind and considerate, 

Make our school a place where we can share our hopes and dreams. 

Thank you for the people who teach us all we know. 

Thank you for our school which will help us grow and grow. 

 

Amen 


